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The Annual Shelby County Senior Citizens Day event returns!!!

We will once again celebrate an Outstanding Senior Citizen and Organization. Advance 
registration is required with limited space available.   Please call or stop by the Center 

to purchase your ticket by Friday April 29th.   Cost is $7.00

Doors open at 10:30am 
Welcome & Lunch Served 11:00 a.m.
Entertainment & Awards Ceremony

Wednesday, May 18, 2022

Senior Citizens Day



2 15

FROM YOUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:

There is so much happening at the Center it can sometime make my head spin!  The 
next two months are full of special events, the return of a long-time favorite event and 
some new ideas too!  Please look for the new activity survey in this edition and give us 
your feedback.  

This year as we celebrate 25 years, look for more special events.  I encourage everyone 
to invite friends, neighbors and family (over 50) to come to these programs that will be 
open to the public.  Help us educate the community and get some more new members!  
The Senior Center shouldn’t be “the best kept secret”, it should be “a household name”.  

Board member elections balloting closes at the May Carry In on Tuesday May 10th.  
Ballots are included in this edition with all that are mailed out.  If you receive your 
newsletter via email, a separate document has been attached and if you pick up your 
newsletter, you can get your ballot at the front desk. 

I look forward to the rest of the year, I know it is going to be AMAZING!!!

Until I see you at the Center, Have a Blessed Day!

Rachel Hale, Executive Director

 

We would like to thank all of our newsletter advertisers. When you visit any of these 
establishments, please tell them you saw their ad in our newsletter and thank them for 
supporting the Senior Center 
of Sidney-Shelby County.

The City of Sidney Parks Department for providing wonderful service of our building, all the 
snow removal, lawn mowing and much more!

Many of our programs could not happen if not for the following sponsors:

BINGO: Ayden Healthcare, Ohio Living Home Health, Piqua Manor, The Landings of 
Sidney, Pro Medica, Sidney Care Center, Haven Rehabilitation, and Wilson Hospice. 

CARRY IN ENTRÉE’:  Ohio Living Dorothy Love

HEALTH LUNCHEON: Wilson Wound Center

THANK YOU!

wilsonhealth.org
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FROM YOUR BOARD PRESIDENT:

As I write this article, Spring has arrived, well sort of, you know Ohio weather! It is great 
seeing so many new members joining the Senior Center and enjoying all of the activities. I 
hope that if you have not renewed your membership please do so, we are growing strong 
every day with new interests and activities had by all.

If you look at the monthly calendar there are so many activities going on, it is sometimes 
diffi cult to choose, but that’s what makes it so nice to have these choices and new 
opportunities to be with new and current friends!!
And don’t forget this is the Seniors 25th Anniversary celebration and we look forward to 
seeing you at some of the events that are planned throughout the year!!

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is very wasted.”     Aesop

“Pay it forward” Lets keep this theme happening even if it’s just a smile!!

 
Shelia Nuss, President

More than ink and paper.

• Design & Print Services

• Business Collateral

• Direct Mail

• Marketing Materials

• Trade Shows & Signage

• Large Format Prints

vppind.com
vppsales@vppind.com

960 East Main St. · Versailles, OH 45380
937.526.3213

RON & NITA’S  –  492-0198

• Work & Casual Men’s Clothing
• Shoes for Entire Family
• Tuxedo Rentals
132 & 134 South Main Ave., Sidney, OH

We measure & fi t all feet!
Golden Buckeye Cards accepted
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HEADLINE NEWS!! CHECK IT OUT!!
*************************************************************************************************************

MILESTONE RAFFLE:  
The winner for February was:  Michael Nolte
The winner for March was:  Mike Sharp
Tickets for the 2021-2022 year are still available at the front desk. Don’t miss an opportunity to win 
$100 for only a $10 investment.  All proceeds go toward operating expenses for the Center. 

MONTHLY BILLIARD TOURNAMENT:
February’s winner was Bruce Bradley with runner up Ron Voisard
March’s winner was Bill Hoenig with runner up Larry Cortney 
The tournament is the last Friday of each month at 10:00am. Come down and join in on the fun and 
a chance to win the bragging rights for the month!  ** Note the time change to 10am.

CARRY IN MEETING WINNERS!
Attendance prize winner for February was Nancy Lilliard and March’s winner was Joyce Cartwright.   
Each of these lucky winners received a $20 Chamber of Commerce Gift Certifi cate to be used at a 
variety of stores in Sidney/Shelby County.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION:
Please complete your ballot and make your voice heard.  Ballots are available at the front desk, or 
inside your newsletter if you receive it via USPS.  Turn your ballot into the front desk before 11am on 
May 10th.  Ballots will be counted May 10th at the Carry In with results being announced.

*** NEW ACTIVITY SURVEY ***
We are considering adding another activity to our calendar!  Please answer the following questions 
and return the bottom half of this page to the Center’s front reception desk. 

1.) Would you be interested in a crafting activity on Wednesdays at 2pm twice a month?

 Circle one:   YES NO

2.) Would you be willing to pay between $5 - $10 (depending on supplies cost) to participate in this 
crafting activity?

 Circle one:   YES NO
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BE IN THE “KNOW” WITH WHAT’S HAPPENING
**********************************************************************************

MEMBERSHIP:  
2022 dues have not changed.  They are $30 for Shelby County residents and $35 for out of county.  
You can stop at the front reception desk or mail in your payment and we will be happy to mail your 
card back to you.   Our goal this year is to reach 1000 members!  We have hit that number in the past 
and we know we can do it again! Share with your friends, family and neighbors how great it is here at 
the Center!

CERTIFIED PERSONAL TRAINER:
We ask that before you use our exercise room and equipment for the fi rst time you meet with a 
personal trainer.  Laura’s hours are: Monday and Tuesday mornings 8:15 – 9:15 am

ON FACEBOOK:
Find us, “like” us, and “follow” us on Facebook, Senior Center of Sidney/Shelby County.  Encourage 
your friends and family to “like” us too.  It will go a long way in getting our information out to the 
public. You will also get up to date information on whenever we are delayed or closed. 
If you need information, have a question or just want to say hello our email address is: 
srcenter@nktelco.net.  (Executive Director: Rachel Hale)
WEBSITE is www.srcentersidney-shelby.com

GOLDEN BUCKEYE:
By now all 60+ year olds and disabled folks should have received your Golden Buckeye Card.  But 
if not, Liz at the senior center would love to help you.  If you are 60+ we need proof of age (driver’s 
license will work just fi ne) and if you are disabled, we will also need proof of your disability.

RENTAL OF OUR BUILDING: Are you or someone you know interested in renting the building? 
Please call Rachel Hale (Executive Director) at (937) 492-5266.

BLOOD DRIVE:
The next one will be Wednesday June 8, 2022.  If you need help scheduling an appointment call 
Rachel and she can handle it for you.

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP:
Wilson Health Hospice Chaplain, Angela Barfi eld, will be facilitating a Grief Support Group here at 
the Center on the 4th Wednesday of each month.  The group will meet in the Our Place Lounge on 
the 1st fl oor at 11am.   There is no need to sign up, just come and let Angela help you work through 
your grieving process.

430 FOURTH AVENUE  •  SIDNEY OH 45365
OFFICE PHONE: 937-492-7797  •  FAX: 937-710-9040

Board Certifi ed Family Medicine

Michael Jannides
President

email - spotcatering@earthlink.net
Phone: (937) 492-9181

Catering: (937) 492-0298
Fax: (937) 498-9899

www.thespottoeat.com

Spot Restaurant Inc.
201 S. Ohio Ave.
Sidney, Ohio 45365
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This program is a FREE service and helps many seniors and others who need transportation 
to and from appointments, etc.   If you are interested in being a volunteer and helping those 
in need, this is a great way to achieve that goal!

25th Anniversary Events and Fun Facts
This section of the Newsletter will contain information about upcoming events as well as

 some fun facts about how the Senior Center was formed.

FUN FACTS
DID YOU KNOW?
Formal planning for the Senior Center started in June of 1995 and after 2 years of hard work and 
dedication by many people, we opened our doors on September 2, 1997!

The fi rst Board of Trustees were elected on the First Annual meeting on May 16, 1997.
They were as follows:  President, James P. Humphrey; 1st Vice President, LuAnn Presser;  2nd vice 
President, Bill Gauntt; Secretary, Farrel Kaplan; Treasurer, Dale Locker (till November) Dick Roth 
appointed in January 1998 to fi nish the term; Trustee, Gene Dragonette;  At-Large, Harry Faulkner, 
Kirsten Means (till July) Connie Watercutter appointed December 1997; and alternates: Janet 
Fischbach, George Groff, Dick Roth.  City representative was Mike Morton; County Commissioner 
was John Laws. 

The fi rst Executive Director, Cheryl Liams was hired on August 18, 1997.

SPECIAL EVENTS

Friday Fun Night MaY -Karaoke  
Join us on Friday, May 20, 2022 at 7pm for a night of fun!  This is FREE and open to the public, so 
please invite your family, friends and neighbors that are 50 or better. 

  
Car Show!! June 25, 2022 
We will be partnering with the Shelby County Historical Society for a Car Show at Tawawa Park, 
more details to follow.  Watch our Facebook page and look for information posted at the Center. 
** Volunteers will be needed for this event. **

For over 85 years.

Two convenient Sidney locations. MutualFederal.com

Security.
Integrity.
Service.

Countryside Commons Senior Apartments

Come join our friendly community where seniors 55 and 
older are enjoying their spacious two-bedroom homes with 
attached garages, community building with activities and 
step-free community. 

890 Countryside Street, Sidney, OH
Telephone:  937-492-9292

This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider and employer.

COMMUNITY UPDATESCOMMUNITY UPDATES
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MONTHLY REMINDERS FOR: 
May & June

BOARD MEETINGS:  
The Senior Center Board of Directors meetings are:
Friday May 6th and Friday June 10th at 9am.
All are welcome at the Monthly Board meetings.  Please join us and hear all of the Senior 
Center news and discussions.

NEWSLETTER:  
We will be assembling the newsletter on Tuesday June 20th at 9:00am

HEALTH LUNCHEON:
Wilson Health Wound Center will be our sponsor and speaker on Tuesday May 24th  at 
11:30 am.  Please be sure to sign up for the program at the sign in table.

LUNCH & LEARN:
History!  That’s the word for the day when the Shelby County Historical Society comes 
“in character” as a historic fi gure from Shelby County. The Lunch & Learn will be held on 
Tuesday, June 28th at 11:30am. Don’t miss this fun and informative event! Please be sure to 
sign up for this program at the sign in table.

CARRY IN SPEAKERS:
The May carry in will not have a speaker due to the balloting count for the Board of Trustees 
election.  Tuesday June 14th we will have Ellen Keyes, Executive Director of the Gateway 
Arts Council here to share information about their organization, their events and upcoming 
season calendar.Continuing the Legacy of the

Finest in Funeral Service.
We can guarantee your family the greatest quality

and We will guarantee you the lowest cost

Shelby County’s
Only Onsite Crematory

JACKSON TOWERS
INDEPENDENT SENIOR LIVING

For the Young at Heart
333 E. North Street
Sidney, OH 45365

(937) 492-7100

Applications Now Being Accepted

 •  Utilities included
 •  On-Site Manager
 • Emergency Pull Cords in Bathroom
  and Bedroom
 • Security Entrance
 • Laundry Entrance
 • Air Conditioning
 • Stove & refrigerators included
 • Community Room
 • Patio Facilities
 • Various Programs and Activities

  

YYoouurr  loc��     
RReettiirreemmeenntt              
SSppeecciiaalliissttss  

937-492-8800 

  OOffffeerriinngg  
Medicare Supplements 

Medicare Advantage Plans 
Social Security & Financial Planning 

www.seniormark.com 
2551 Michigan Street Sidney, Ohio 

Seniormark LLC is an insurance agency and is not connected with or         
endorsed by the U.S. Government or the federal Medicare program. 



8 9

WEEKLY SCHEDULEWEEKLY SCHEDULE
SENIOR CENTER SINGERS:  Monday & Friday 10am
  
BINGO: Monday and Thursday at 1:00 p.m. 

MAH JONG:  Monday at 1:00 p.m.

SHUFFLEBOARD:  Monday and Thursday 1:00 p.m.

PICKLEBALL:  Tuesday at 4:45 p.m. Wednesday and Friday at 1:00 p.m.

CHAIR EXERCISE: Tuesday and Thursday at 9:00 a.m.

MOVE N GROOVE:  Tuesday and Thursday at 10:00 a.m.  Mondays at 5:30 p.m. 

LINE DANCING:  Tuesday and Thursday at 11:00 a.m.

ADVANCED LINE DANCING: Monday and Friday at 11:00 a.m.

CHAIR VOLLEYBALL:  Wednesday at 10:00 a.m. and Saturday 10:00 till 11:30 a.m.

CHAIR YOGA:  Monday & Friday 9am

EUCHRE: Tuesday and Friday at 1:00 p.m. Thursday evening at 7:00 p.m.

BID EUCHRE:  Tuesday at 7:00 p.m.

TEXAS HOLD EM’:  Monday & Thursday at noon, Wednesday at 1pm

PINOCHLE:  Tuesdays & Thursdays noon – 3:00 p.m. & Wednesday 11:00 – 3 p.m.
 
BRIDGE:    Friday at 12:45 p.m.

KNITTING/CROCHETING GROUP: Wednesday at 10 a.m. & Thursday 3 p.m.

BILLIARDS: Daily at 8:00 a.m. Tournaments are held on the last Friday of the month at 
10:00 a.m.

FUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIESFUNDRAISING OPPORTUNITIES
There are many different ways that the Center raises money that you might not know about.  
If you would like to help out or get involved with any of these, let the staff know and we will be 
happy to answer any questions.

1.) Kroger Plus Card points:  If you go online and designate our Senior Center as the 
charitable organization connected with your Kroger card, we receive a quarterly benefi t based 
on the number of points your card collects. Currently there are 65 households registered and 
last quarter we received   $149.92!!  If you need help signing up, please see Rachel and she 
will walk you thru the process.
This does not take away any of your own Kroger Plus points or benefi ts.

2.) Aluminum Cans: Drop off your cans in the back hallway or at the front desk.  It doesn’t 
matter if they are crushed or not, we take them all.    ** We would like to give Steve Schroeder 
a HUGE thank you for crushing cans for us!!!

3.) Monthly Basket Raffl e:  We are trying something new this year, a monthly basket raffl e!  
Each month a gift basket containing various items unique to the time of year will be up front 
by the desk.  For a $2.00 donation, you can pick your favorite number.  Once all the numbers 
are bought, we will draw the lucky winner!!!  

Thank you for your support, these might not seem like a lot but you know the saying: “Every 
little bit helps!” 

* $AVE today

$3997
Full service, casket 

and vault.
Adams Funeral 

Home
Caring, Professional Service to ease your 
fi nancial burden and give you peace of 
mind.

Ph. 492-4700
Mark D. Adams
Funeral Director

Julie A. Adams, RN
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MONTHLY REMINDERS FOR: 
May & June

BOARD MEETINGS:  
The Senior Center Board of Directors meetings are:
Friday May 6th and Friday June 10th at 9am.
All are welcome at the Monthly Board meetings.  Please join us and hear all of the Senior 
Center news and discussions.

NEWSLETTER:  
We will be assembling the newsletter on Tuesday June 20th at 9:00am

HEALTH LUNCHEON:
Wilson Health Wound Center will be our sponsor and speaker on Tuesday May 24th  at 
11:30 am.  Please be sure to sign up for the program at the sign in table.

LUNCH & LEARN:
History!  That’s the word for the day when the Shelby County Historical Society comes 
“in character” as a historic fi gure from Shelby County. The Lunch & Learn will be held on 
Tuesday, June 28th at 11:30am. Don’t miss this fun and informative event! Please be sure to 
sign up for this program at the sign in table.

CARRY IN SPEAKERS:
The May carry in will not have a speaker due to the balloting count for the Board of Trustees 
election.  Tuesday June 14th we will have Ellen Keyes, Executive Director of the Gateway 
Arts Council here to share information about their organization, their events and upcoming 
season calendar.Continuing the Legacy of the

Finest in Funeral Service.
We can guarantee your family the greatest quality

and We will guarantee you the lowest cost

Shelby County’s
Only Onsite Crematory

JACKSON TOWERS
INDEPENDENT SENIOR LIVING

For the Young at Heart
333 E. North Street
Sidney, OH 45365

(937) 492-7100

Applications Now Being Accepted

 •  Utilities included
 •  On-Site Manager
 • Emergency Pull Cords in Bathroom
  and Bedroom
 • Security Entrance
 • Laundry Entrance
 • Air Conditioning
 • Stove & refrigerators included
 • Community Room
 • Patio Facilities
 • Various Programs and Activities

  

YYoouurr  loc��     
RReettiirreemmeenntt              
SSppeecciiaalliissttss  

937-492-8800 

  OOffffeerriinngg  
Medicare Supplements 

Medicare Advantage Plans 
Social Security & Financial Planning 

www.seniormark.com 
2551 Michigan Street Sidney, Ohio 

Seniormark LLC is an insurance agency and is not connected with or         
endorsed by the U.S. Government or the federal Medicare program. 



6 11

This program is a FREE service and helps many seniors and others who need transportation 
to and from appointments, etc.   If you are interested in being a volunteer and helping those 
in need, this is a great way to achieve that goal!

25th Anniversary Events and Fun Facts
This section of the Newsletter will contain information about upcoming events as well as

 some fun facts about how the Senior Center was formed.

FUN FACTS
DID YOU KNOW?
Formal planning for the Senior Center started in June of 1995 and after 2 years of hard work and 
dedication by many people, we opened our doors on September 2, 1997!

The fi rst Board of Trustees were elected on the First Annual meeting on May 16, 1997.
They were as follows:  President, James P. Humphrey; 1st Vice President, LuAnn Presser;  2nd vice 
President, Bill Gauntt; Secretary, Farrel Kaplan; Treasurer, Dale Locker (till November) Dick Roth 
appointed in January 1998 to fi nish the term; Trustee, Gene Dragonette;  At-Large, Harry Faulkner, 
Kirsten Means (till July) Connie Watercutter appointed December 1997; and alternates: Janet 
Fischbach, George Groff, Dick Roth.  City representative was Mike Morton; County Commissioner 
was John Laws. 

The fi rst Executive Director, Cheryl Liams was hired on August 18, 1997.

SPECIAL EVENTS

Friday Fun Night MaY -Karaoke  
Join us on Friday, May 20, 2022 at 7pm for a night of fun!  This is FREE and open to the public, so 
please invite your family, friends and neighbors that are 50 or better. 

  
Car Show!! June 25, 2022 
We will be partnering with the Shelby County Historical Society for a Car Show at Tawawa Park, 
more details to follow.  Watch our Facebook page and look for information posted at the Center. 
** Volunteers will be needed for this event. **

For over 85 years.

Two convenient Sidney locations. MutualFederal.com

Security.
Integrity.
Service.

Countryside Commons Senior Apartments

Come join our friendly community where seniors 55 and 
older are enjoying their spacious two-bedroom homes with 
attached garages, community building with activities and 
step-free community. 

890 Countryside Street, Sidney, OH
Telephone:  937-492-9292

This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider and employer.

COMMUNITY UPDATESCOMMUNITY UPDATES
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BE IN THE “KNOW” WITH WHAT’S HAPPENING
**********************************************************************************

MEMBERSHIP:  
2022 dues have not changed.  They are $30 for Shelby County residents and $35 for out of county.  
You can stop at the front reception desk or mail in your payment and we will be happy to mail your 
card back to you.   Our goal this year is to reach 1000 members!  We have hit that number in the past 
and we know we can do it again! Share with your friends, family and neighbors how great it is here at 
the Center!

CERTIFIED PERSONAL TRAINER:
We ask that before you use our exercise room and equipment for the fi rst time you meet with a 
personal trainer.  Laura’s hours are: Monday and Tuesday mornings 8:15 – 9:15 am

ON FACEBOOK:
Find us, “like” us, and “follow” us on Facebook, Senior Center of Sidney/Shelby County.  Encourage 
your friends and family to “like” us too.  It will go a long way in getting our information out to the 
public. You will also get up to date information on whenever we are delayed or closed. 
If you need information, have a question or just want to say hello our email address is: 
srcenter@nktelco.net.  (Executive Director: Rachel Hale)
WEBSITE is www.srcentersidney-shelby.com

GOLDEN BUCKEYE:
By now all 60+ year olds and disabled folks should have received your Golden Buckeye Card.  But 
if not, Liz at the senior center would love to help you.  If you are 60+ we need proof of age (driver’s 
license will work just fi ne) and if you are disabled, we will also need proof of your disability.

RENTAL OF OUR BUILDING: Are you or someone you know interested in renting the building? 
Please call Rachel Hale (Executive Director) at (937) 492-5266.

BLOOD DRIVE:
The next one will be Wednesday June 8, 2022.  If you need help scheduling an appointment call 
Rachel and she can handle it for you.

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP:
Wilson Health Hospice Chaplain, Angela Barfi eld, will be facilitating a Grief Support Group here at 
the Center on the 4th Wednesday of each month.  The group will meet in the Our Place Lounge on 
the 1st fl oor at 11am.   There is no need to sign up, just come and let Angela help you work through 
your grieving process.

430 FOURTH AVENUE  •  SIDNEY OH 45365
OFFICE PHONE: 937-492-7797  •  FAX: 937-710-9040

Board Certifi ed Family Medicine

Michael Jannides
President

email - spotcatering@earthlink.net
Phone: (937) 492-9181

Catering: (937) 492-0298
Fax: (937) 498-9899

www.thespottoeat.com

Spot Restaurant Inc.
201 S. Ohio Ave.
Sidney, Ohio 45365
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HEADLINE NEWS!! CHECK IT OUT!!
*************************************************************************************************************

MILESTONE RAFFLE:  
The winner for February was:  Michael Nolte
The winner for March was:  Mike Sharp
Tickets for the 2021-2022 year are still available at the front desk. Don’t miss an opportunity to win 
$100 for only a $10 investment.  All proceeds go toward operating expenses for the Center. 

MONTHLY BILLIARD TOURNAMENT:
February’s winner was Bruce Bradley with runner up Ron Voisard
March’s winner was Bill Hoenig with runner up Larry Cortney 
The tournament is the last Friday of each month at 10:00am. Come down and join in on the fun and 
a chance to win the bragging rights for the month!  ** Note the time change to 10am.

CARRY IN MEETING WINNERS!
Attendance prize winner for February was Nancy Lilliard and March’s winner was Joyce Cartwright.   
Each of these lucky winners received a $20 Chamber of Commerce Gift Certifi cate to be used at a 
variety of stores in Sidney/Shelby County.

BOARD OF TRUSTEES ELECTION:
Please complete your ballot and make your voice heard.  Ballots are available at the front desk, or 
inside your newsletter if you receive it via USPS.  Turn your ballot into the front desk before 11am on 
May 10th.  Ballots will be counted May 10th at the Carry In with results being announced.

*** NEW ACTIVITY SURVEY ***
We are considering adding another activity to our calendar!  Please answer the following questions 
and return the bottom half of this page to the Center’s front reception desk. 

1.) Would you be interested in a crafting activity on Wednesdays at 2pm twice a month?

 Circle one:   YES NO

2.) Would you be willing to pay between $5 - $10 (depending on supplies cost) to participate in this 
crafting activity?

 Circle one:   YES NO
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FROM YOUR BOARD PRESIDENT:

As I write this article, Spring has arrived, well sort of, you know Ohio weather! It is great 
seeing so many new members joining the Senior Center and enjoying all of the activities. I 
hope that if you have not renewed your membership please do so, we are growing strong 
every day with new interests and activities had by all.

If you look at the monthly calendar there are so many activities going on, it is sometimes 
diffi cult to choose, but that’s what makes it so nice to have these choices and new 
opportunities to be with new and current friends!!
And don’t forget this is the Seniors 25th Anniversary celebration and we look forward to 
seeing you at some of the events that are planned throughout the year!!

“No act of kindness, no matter how small, is very wasted.”     Aesop

“Pay it forward” Lets keep this theme happening even if it’s just a smile!!

 
Shelia Nuss, President

More than ink and paper.

• Design & Print Services

• Business Collateral

• Direct Mail

• Marketing Materials

• Trade Shows & Signage

• Large Format Prints

vppind.com
vppsales@vppind.com

960 East Main St. · Versailles, OH 45380
937.526.3213

RON & NITA’S  –  492-0198

• Work & Casual Men’s Clothing
• Shoes for Entire Family
• Tuxedo Rentals
132 & 134 South Main Ave., Sidney, OH

We measure & fi t all feet!
Golden Buckeye Cards accepted
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FROM YOUR EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR:

There is so much happening at the Center it can sometime make my head spin!  The 
next two months are full of special events, the return of a long-time favorite event and 
some new ideas too!  Please look for the new activity survey in this edition and give us 
your feedback.  

This year as we celebrate 25 years, look for more special events.  I encourage everyone 
to invite friends, neighbors and family (over 50) to come to these programs that will be 
open to the public.  Help us educate the community and get some more new members!  
The Senior Center shouldn’t be “the best kept secret”, it should be “a household name”.  

Board member elections balloting closes at the May Carry In on Tuesday May 10th.  
Ballots are included in this edition with all that are mailed out.  If you receive your 
newsletter via email, a separate document has been attached and if you pick up your 
newsletter, you can get your ballot at the front desk. 

I look forward to the rest of the year, I know it is going to be AMAZING!!!

Until I see you at the Center, Have a Blessed Day!

Rachel Hale, Executive Director

 

We would like to thank all of our newsletter advertisers. When you visit any of these 
establishments, please tell them you saw their ad in our newsletter and thank them for 
supporting the Senior Center 
of Sidney-Shelby County.

The City of Sidney Parks Department for providing wonderful service of our building, all the 
snow removal, lawn mowing and much more!

Many of our programs could not happen if not for the following sponsors:

BINGO: Ayden Healthcare, Ohio Living Home Health, Piqua Manor, The Landings of 
Sidney, Pro Medica, Sidney Care Center, Haven Rehabilitation, and Wilson Hospice. 

CARRY IN ENTRÉE’:  Ohio Living Dorothy Love

HEALTH LUNCHEON: Wilson Wound Center

THANK YOU!

wilsonhealth.org



Open Weekdays: 8:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. Saturday 8-12 304 S. West Avenue
Phone: (937) 492-5266      Sidney, OH 45365

NEWSLETTER   May & June 2022        Vol. 25, No. 3

 

  12 

 
 
 
 
 
 
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Senior Center of Sidney-Shelby County is funded in part by
The Shelby County Commissioners

The City of Sidney, Shelby County United Way
and Senior Citizens’ Dues & Fund Raisers

BOARD MEMBERS 2021-2022:
President, Sheila Nuss 
Vice President, Tina Hottle
Secretary, Jan Bruns
Trustee, Steve Knouff
Trustee, Dick Eshleman
Trustee, Anne Sharp
Trustee, Nancy Roettger 
Trustee, Steve Wiford
Trustee, Ray Arnold
Trustee, Roxanne Shepherd
Trustee, Lloyd Wiford 
Shelby County Commissioner, Tony Bornhorst 
Sidney City Manager, Andrew Bowsher
Sr. Ctr. Foundation Rep, Mike Monnier

FOUNDATION BOARD MEMBERS:
President, Tom Boecker
Vice President, David McKay 
Secretary, Amy Berning
Treasurer, Mike Monnier
Members: Craig Albers, Renee DuLaney  
STAFF:
Rachel Hale, Executive Director
Cindy Lambert, Program Coordinator
Elizabeth Hamm, Receptionist
Pam Moorman, Part-time Finance Offi ce
Carolyn Warner, Part-time Receptionist
Tim Yinger, Part-time Receptionist

SENIOR CENTER SIDNEY-SHELBY COUNTY
304 SOUTH WEST AVENUE
SIDNEY, OHIO 45365

NON PROFIT ORG
U.S. POSTAGE

PAID
SIDNEY, OHIO

PERMIT NO. 150

The Annual Shelby County Senior Citizens Day event returns!!!

We will once again celebrate an Outstanding Senior Citizen and Organization. Advance 
registration is required with limited space available.   Please call or stop by the Center 

to purchase your ticket by Friday April 29th.   Cost is $7.00

Doors open at 10:30am 
Welcome & Lunch Served 11:00 a.m.
Entertainment & Awards Ceremony

Wednesday, May 18, 2022

Senior Citizens Day


